";’ THEHARTWELL CORPORATION

W Sordh Richficld Road, Placenitin, California G2 TO-GTEG = (T 14 ) 9934200

January 15, 19592

Prefontaine and Rssociates
55 W. Sierra Madre Blwd, Suite 220
Sierra Madre, CA 91024

ATTENTION: Steven B. Prefontaine

Dear Steva:

This letter is to express Hartwell's appreciation for your
excellent response to our request for illustrations of the C-17A
nacelle latching systems. Again you have demonstrated the guality
and "ecan-do" attitude we have come to associate with Prefontaine
and Associates.

Flease pass on our thanks to Darrell Pettie and your staff. Hell
done !
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